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We are proud to present the fifth volume of the Simon Fraser University 
Undergradatue Journal of Psychology. This journal provides a opportunity 
for undergraduate students to publish and showcase their hard work in an 
academic platform. We are honoured to give students the opportunity to 
pursue their scientific interests, and further their research. 

This journal would not be possible without all the hard work of our under-
graduate and graduate student editors. All of our editors volunteered 
numerous hours to read, review, and give feedback to the students who 
submitted work to this year's edition. We are also grateful to the Psychology 
Department for their support and for funding the journal. Wi out the support 
of our department, this journal, and the opportunity it provides to students, 
would not be possible.

And a big thank you to the author's of this yea'rs journal. Without their hard 
work and dedication, this journal would not be able to publish. We are excep-
tionally excited to present these submissions, which were the strongest of a 
large pool of outstanding work. This year's students presented an incredible
selection of psychological research, and we are so grateful for all the submi-
ssions received.

We also want to extend our appreciation to the readers of this journal. We 
hope that the research presented here by those early in their academic 
careers inspires you all the way we have been inspired. 

Lastly, thank you to everyone who submitted to this journal. We want to 
encourage all of you to keep writing, and to continue to push the bounds of 
research.

- The Managing Editorial Staff
Bridget Beggs, Madison Edge, & Henri Lu


